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SEATTLE, Jan. 30, 2008 -- The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] is honored that China Eastern Airlines, a key
customer based in the People's Republic of China, has announced the selection of additional Next-Generation
737s.

Boeing is working closely with China Eastern to finalize the order and will issue a press release when the order
process is completed.

###
Contact Info:
Bob Saling
International Communications
206-766-2914
bob.saling@boeing.com
Linda Lee
International Communications
206-766-2905
linda.a.lee@boeing.com
Vicki Ray
737 Program Communications
425-965-9382
vicki.l.ray@boeing.com
Wang Yukui
Boeing China Communications
(86-10) 6539-2299 ext 1061
wang.yukui@boeing.com

mailto:bob.saling@boeing.com
mailto:linda.a.lee@boeing.com
mailto:vicki.l.ray@boeing.com
mailto:wang.yukui@boeing.com

